Lynn,
Your kindness helps so many young
people receive the care they need.
Thank you!



Lynn Romano PO Box 721 Goldens Bridge NY 10526-0721 սիելլ Արիկիների հանդիրի արդարինի իրի Thanks for your gift!

May 19, 2023

Dear Lynn,

Thank you for your generous donation on 5/3/2023. Because of you, Covenant House can continue to serve the historic number of young people facing homelessness today.

Your help couldn't have come at a better time. The number of kids who need our services grows day by day, and with the current high cost of food and other essentials, we are experiencing a \$700,000 deficit that must be met by June 30th.

Lynn, with a second gift today, you would make sure no kid has to face the streets alone. More and more young people need the meals, shelter, counseling, and safety we can provide together.

We are grateful for your compassion and generosity towards every child in need.

With great gratitude,

Kevin Ryan Cour generous donation of \$100 on William "Bill" Bedrossian President Emeritus President and CEO facing

P.S. Thank you for supporting our youth. An additional gift by June 30th can help secure even more care for the young people coming to our doors.

An additional gift by June 30th can help secure even more care for the young people coming to our doors.

An additional gift by June 30th can help secure even more care for the young people coming to our doors.

461 Eighth Avenue • New York, NY 10001 • CovenantHouse.org • 800-388-3888

indirecterosity towards every chair in the

2305-ACK-ACT